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Comments: I find the Foothills Landscape Project unsatisfactory because it appears to dodge meaningful  public

input.  The environmental welfare of our forests should be the top concern in forest management, which should

be inclusive of site specific public input.  We, the public, are the owners of the forest and we should be able to

protect it from abuse.


